RESPONSE TO ARTICLES =

Leif Bergman (#1109) of Liding®, Sweden,
provides the following information in res-
ponse to articles in the Bulletin: Still
more information about Faroese Perfins is
published in the latest Posthistorisk Tids-
krift, Number 2-3, 1976. There was another
Perfin used besides V.L. Det Danske Petro-
leums Aktieselskabhad a branch office there
which usedthe same Perfin as the Copenhagen
office, D.D,P.A. (Figure 1). As far as I
lmow, you can only seethe difference if you
have a postmark where you read the origin.

Jack Brandt asks for more countries with
number Perfins. Enclosed are copies of what
I have, which arefrom Sweden, England, Fiji,
Hong Kong, Jamaica and South Africa. These
are not Perfins,as Jack alsoknows (editoer's
note: Brandt's comments appeared in the
July/August 1976 Bulletin,in which he poin-
ted out that the numeral Perfins were from
address labels attachedto films sent in for

processing).
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